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October Dates 
23- Unity Day-Students wear orange shirt 

with uniform pants 

24-PTSA meeting-6:15 Media Center 

31 - Halloween Dance-2:30 pm 

November Dates 

7-8- End of 1st marking period.  Two-hour 

early dismissal for all students.  

1-Beginning of second marking period. 

18–22 -American Education Week. 

20-Report Card distribution for all 

students. 

27–29-Thanksgiving Holiday — 

All Schools & Central Offices Closed 
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Message from the Principal… 
Good day parents and guardians!  Our parent/teacher 

conferences on October 15th and 16th were a success!  It was 

wonderful to meet with so many involved families and 

guardians.  Your support is so important to our student’s 

academic success.     

 

Believe it or not, marking period 1 ends in 2 ½ weeks on 

November 7th!  Please check in with your student.  As I stated 

last week all students get a grade sheer every week on 

Thursday mornings.  Please encourage your student to stay for 

help day.  Additionally, continue to check on Parent Connect 

and ask for your child’ grade sheet and what their plan is for 

the week.   

 

This Wednesday, October 23rd we are celebrating Unity Day.  

This is an initiative of the National Bullying Prevention Center 

designed to visibly show commitments to fostering 

acceptance and inclusion and eliminate hate and bullying.  

As part of that event, the National Bullying Prevention Center 

encouraged participants to wear orange as a clear indication 

of their commitment against bullying.  Encourage your student 

to wat an orange top with uniform pants this Wednesday to 

support this important initiative.   

 

  Lastly, we invite all of you to attend this month’s PTSA meeting,    

  this Thursday at 6:15 in our Media Center.  Your support and  

  involvement will benefit all our students!   

   

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether, 

 

Karla Steinbach, Principal  
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